
Letter of Support for HB 3110 

To: House Committee on Rules 

I am a Life Member of the Oregon American Association of University Women, joining in 1963.  I have 
read considerable information regarding this bill and want to express my strong support for increasing 
diversity in membership on the boards of publicly traded corporations doing business in Oregon. 

Sincerely,  

Lucy Hutchens 

Vale, Oregon 97918 

 


